
February 4, 2019     Highlights from Harris Elementary 
 

❖ Congratulations to our Character First Students: 
  

Joshua Montgomery 
Piper Turner 

 Robin Hensley 
 Kenzie Proctor 
 Sawyer Chatmon 
 Daniel Dice 
 Jordan Gross 
 Landon Barngrover 
 LeeAnn Logue 
 Adrianna Warrick 
 Emily Wynne 
 Wyatt Marvin 
 Ava Buckley  
 Jordan Anderson 
 Kinley Yost 
  
 

❖ Congratulations to our Authors of the Month: 
 
Rachel Goff 
Serenity Athalone 
Audrey Harlow 
Blake Brown 
Devin Gorbett 
Cayden Thornburg 
Anastasia Franklin 
Aiden Grigsby 
Andrew White 
Isabella Latdrik 
Lucie Goodwin 
Aubrey Bush 
Ayden Merriman 
Cullen Anderson 

 
 
 
 
 
 

❖ Upcoming Dates 



 Tuesday, February 5  School lab hours from eLearning Days  2:15-4:15 
 Wednesday, February 6 School lab hours from eLearning Days  2:15-4:15 
 Wednesday, February 13 PTO Meeting 2:20 pm 

Monday, February 18  President’s Day-No School *eLearning/Snow Make up day 
if needed 
 
 

 
❖ Hat Days for Riley Hospital Kids Caring & Sharing 

Students may pay $1.00 every Friday in February to wear a hat.  All proceeds will go to 
the Riley Hospital Kids Caring & Sharing Program.  Students may give their $1.00 each 
Friday to their teacher. 
 
 

❖ Coat Drive 
Clean out those closets Harris families!  We are having a coat drive this week, Feb. 4-
8th.  Bring in any coats that you no longer need.  They will be donated to the Girl Scouts. 
 
 

❖ December Sock Drive Winners 
 
Harris Elementary collected a grand total of 486 pairs of socks to donate to Lamb’s 
Wear!  Congratulations to the following classroom winners: 
3rd place:  Mrs. Thompson (62) 
2nd place:  Mrs. Hollars (65) 
1st place:  Mrs. Emmerling (101) 

 
 

❖ STEM Night 
 

STEM Night for K-3 has been scheduled for May 16th at JB Stephens Elementary from 
5:30-7:30.  Over 30 ‘hands on’ stations focussing on Science, Technology, Engineering, 
and Math!  There will be Food, Games, Prizes and more! Thanks to the Greenfield 
Central School Foundation for sponsoring this event for the 2nd year in a row!  More 
information to come. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

❖ Camp Invention is Back! 
 



Camp Invention will be returning to JB Stephens Elementary July 15-19 for students 
entering K - 6th grade for the 2019-20 school year, flyers went home before winter 
break! This years program is going to be our best year yet, check it out at 
www.campinvention.org We are in need of some parent help and it comes along with the 
benefit of registration discounts! Please contact Amanda Bradford, 
abradford@gcsc.k12.in.us if interested in the opportunities below: 
Camp Parent: Looking for a way to help with Camp Invention and would love to send 
your own kids but can't volunteer the week of camp? I am in need of 1 Camp Parent. I  
am looking for a parent who is connected to the community and can help spread the 
word about Camp Invention. In return you are able to register 1 child for free and up to 
two additional children for only $95! HUGE SAVINGS. This would be perfect for a family 
who would like to send 2 or 3 children to Camp Invention this summer. You do not have 
to register your children right now.  
Parent Volunteers: Excited about camp and want to help? Would your family benefit 
from the added bonus of a discount for your own children? Our volunteers were the 
backbone of our camp last year, and we need good ones to help the week of camp, 3+ 
to be exact! By volunteering you can register, up to 2, of your own children for camp for 
only $95 each. BIG Savings off the $225 registration fee. If you are interested in a parent 
volunteer spot, please contact me asap! These spots go fast, and you do not have to 
register your children right now. 
 

 
Happy Valentine’s Day , 
 
Mrs. Jan Kehrt 
 
Mrs. Jan Kehrt, Principal 

 


